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29 June 2020 
 

Dear Parent/carer, 

As many of you will know we had planned to host our final ASPIRE day of the academic year on 

Tuesday 7 July. We will be running some ASPIRE challenges and competitions on this day for your 

child to take part in. The details will be uploaded to Show My Homework tomorrow in order for your 

child to be prepared and their entries can be uploaded in the normal way on 7 July through Show My 

Homework. 

If you are receiving work packs then in the pack delivered to you on Wednesday 24 June, all the 

challenges have been included and instructions on how to submit the work too. It is in the envelope 

marked ‘ASPIRE DAY’ 

Please encourage your child to take part as there will be prizes and we hope this will be an enjoyable 

experience. 

If you have any questions or concerns please email me on Vicky.woodings@thebourneacademy.com 

Best wishes 

Mrs V Woodings 
Head of Careers and Aspirations 
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